

AUSTIN CITY COUNCIL MINUTES

WORK SESSION MEETING WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 25, 2010

The City Council of Austin, Texas convened in a Council Work Session Meeting on Wednesday, August 25, 2010, Austin City Hall Boards and Commissions, 301 W. Second Street, Austin, Texas.

Mayor Leffingwell called the meeting to order at 9:34 a.m.

Morning Briefings

1. Presentation of the City's Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2010-2011.

The presentation was made by Ed Van Eenoo, Budget Officer; Bert Lumbreras, Assistant City Manager; Brenda Branch, Director of Libraries; David Lurie, Director of Health and Human Services; Sara Hensley, Director of Parks and Recreation; Howard Lazarus spoke as Acting Assistant City Mananger and as Director of Public Works; Bob Gedert, Director of Solid Waste Services; Rob Spillar, Director of Transportation; Robert Goode, Acting General Manager for Austin Energy; Elaine Hart, Senior Vice President of Finance for Austin Energy; Leslie Browder, Chief Financial Officer; Greg Meszaros, Director of Austin Water Utility.

Mayor Leffingwell adjourned the meeting at 12:10 p.m. without objection.

The minutes for the work session of August 25, 2010 were approved on this the 23rd day of September 2010 on Council Member Spelman's motion, Cole's second on a 7-0 vote.